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Our Ref: SST/AEL 
Date:      Monday 19th April 2021 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/ Guardian 
 
Re: Year 10 Virtual Parent Consultation Evening  
 
I am pleased to share with you details of our upcoming Year 10 Parental Consultation 
Evening, which will be held on Thursday 20th May between 4pm and 8pm. Parental 

Consultation Evenings provide you with an opportunity to meet with your child’s subject 
teachers, as well as receiving personalised feedback regarding your child’s academic 
progress. 
 
You are able to book appointments to meet with teachers via the following link: 
www.thedustonschool.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 
  
The event will be held virtually, with live video streaming using the same parents evening 
booking system. An explanation video on how this system will work is available on the home 
page of the school website under upcoming events www.thedustonschool.org. Please 
ensure that both your video and sound are working in advance of the event. 
 
We value the ongoing partnership with parents and carers in order to ensure that all students 
can achieve their full potential. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Mr S Strickland  
Principal 
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